Letter from the ACMD to the Home
Secretary: GHB, GBL, and related

compounds

The ACMD write to the Home Secretary in response to the 6 January letter
commissioning the ACMD to urgently review the classification and scheduling
of GHB, GBL, and closely related compounds.

The ACMD welcomes the commission and has prioritised this workstream.

The letter from the Home Secretary asking the ACMD to review the
classification of GHB and GBL is available on GOV.UK.
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